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January 10, 1992 
 
 
 
Dear Anda, 
 
 
It has been a while since I wanted to write you personally. Since our meeting in 
Santa Monica things have been quite hectic on my part and I had but little time 
to sit down to write. 
 
I sent you an official letter of invitation to the Biennial about three weeks 
ago, and I do expect a reply from you soon. Despite all the efforts to the 
contrary and to the chagrin of many people here, the Biennial and the Museum 
work is going fine.  in Istanbul the Museum work is going fine.  
 
I still have to write that essay for your catalog, but I am afraid I don't have 
the time to do it. The earliest I can send it to you would be in the third week 
of February. 
 
 be in the third week of February. If you think that is too late just drop me a 
note. I am sorry about this, but I am too busy at this moment. 
 
It seems as if we are going to have a very solid exhibition. that  
With all my love, my best in 1992... 


